Publication of FPS General Medical
Services for Northern Ireland, Annual
Statistics 2019/20

The Health and Social Care’s Business Services Organisation (BSO) has today
published its General Medical Services for Northern Ireland, Annual
Statistics 2019/20.

Chief Medical Officer warns threat
from Covid remains despite alert level
being lowered

Chief Medical Officer Dr Michael McBride has emphasised that the threat from
COVID-19 remains very real in Northern Ireland and called on everyone to
remain vigilant, continue to follow government guidance on social distancing
and hand hygiene.

Executive Daily Update: Initiatives to
deal with Coronavirus (19 June 2020)

Northern Ireland Executive ministers and their officials have over the past
24 hours been involved in a number of initiatives and critical decisions
relating to the Coronavirus emergency.

Weir publishes guidance on new school
day

Education Minister Peter Weir has today published new guidance setting out
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how schools should plan for the new school day.

Chief Medical Officer’s letter to
Queens University — April 2020

A statement from the Department of Health.
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